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15th March 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Pre-Easter Supporting Success Workshops for Parents 

We would like to invite you to a workshop event on Wednesday 27th March, 4:30pm – 5:45pm, exploring 

how you can support your child with their revision and well-being in the run up to the summer exams. We 

know how critical the final few weeks of preparation are in ensuring that all of our students finish their 

courses in the summer with the grades that they need to secure their next steps. We also know that at this 

time of year students receive a lot of feedback from their trial exams and can find it overwhelming to plan 

and prioritise their revision. With this in mind, we are offering two workshops that will run in parallel: 

• Option 1: For parents/carers of students studying Foundation tier maths, we have an external 

speaker from the Inspire Education Group running a workshop on how parents can support students 

to succeed in their Maths exams 

• Option 2: For parents/carers of students studying Higher tier maths the workshop will consist of an 

opportunity to hear from Maths, English and Science specialists about subject specific revision, 

general strategies to support students revising at home and some information about the formal 

processes surrounding the summer exams 

Following both workshops there will be tea/coffee and an opportunity to talk to lead learners from a range 

of subjects as well our exams and careers leads, and to collect some subject-specific information about what 

students should be working on over the Easter break. 

Please use Edulink to book onto the appropriate session (listed under OOPs: Year 11 Parents Supporting 

Success Workshop). The sessions are primarily targeted at parents but you are welcome to bring your child 

with you.  

We look forward to seeing you on the 27th, if you have any questions in the meantime then please contact Dr 

Pinnock: epinnock@abbey.college 

Yours Sincerely, 

DR E Pinnock 

Dr Elli Pinnock 

Assistant Headteacher - Mathematics 
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